MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type date]
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type recipient’s name/address]
Dear MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type recipient’s name]:

Thank you for implementing <<curricula>>. This program is important for the health and well-being of our children and youth, and your role is essential.  As you may or may not know, we are working with Wilder Research in St. Paul, MN to evaluate all of the activities we are doing around alcohol, tobacco, and other drug prevention for the State of Minnesota.  As part of this evaluation, we would like to find out more about the hard work you are doing and how this program is working for you.  Enclosed here are two tools we would like you to fill out.  The first is a daily attendance log and the second is an implementation checklist. Each tool is very important and they will all go together to offer a complete picture of how this curriculum is working.  Below are some simple instructions for filling out these tools.  In addition, I would like to visit your classroom once per term to observe you teaching this curriculum.  If you would like more information about how to fill these out or you would like an orientation to these tools, please let me know.

Daily Attendance Log. This tool will be used to track the dates and attendance of the class sessions you are implementing. We are required to report to the State of Minnesota the number of youth who attended at least 80% of the class sessions and the demographics of each youth.  By filling this out, we can accurately report this information.  It has worked well in the past for teachers to pass around the sheet before starting the curriculum to have students fill in their own names and demographic information.  You may choose to do this as well.  Then you will be in charge of marking which students are present on the specific session dates.  Also, you will be marking the dates for each of the sessions across the top of the sheet and the dates for each of the other required elements along the right hand side of the page. At the end of each month, please return the Daily Attendance log to me through email, fax, mail, or we can coordinate a time to exchange it in person. This log will be filled out every term that you teach this curriculum. 

Implementation Checklist. This checklist should be filled out once the curriculum is over for the term to indicate which elements of the program you were able to implement as required and which were more difficult to implement.  This is not intended to serve as a check on your skills or abilities.  It is intended to demonstrate which components are working well and which are more challenging.  Once you fill out the checklist, please enclose it in the addressed, stamped envelope included and send it back to us.  We will forward the checklists on to Wilder Research for processing, where they will be combined with other teachers’ responses.  We will also keep a copy of the checklists for our records.  This tool should be filled out once for each curriculum you teach every term (if you teach more than one section of a curriculum, you still only need to complete one checklist for that curriculum per term). 

Classroom visit. Once during the term, I would like to visit your classroom while you are teaching this curriculum.  The goal of this visit is to see how you and the students are engaging with the curriculum to see what is working well and what is more difficult to implement.  Like the implementation checklist, this visit is not intended to serve as a check on your skills or abilities.  It is intended to demonstrate how the curriculum works in different classrooms with different students.  I will contact you to arrange a date for me to visit.  I will plan to visit you once for each curriculum you teach every term (if you teach more than one section of a curriculum, I will only need to visit one session of the curriculum per term). 

Your responses will be shared with the Department of Human Services and I will use your feedback for the purposes of planning and follow-up.  The results of the survey will be used to help us better understand the hard work you are doing.  Your decision to participate and any information you share will not affect your relationship with <<coalition/organization>>.
If you have any concerns or questions about this survey, please contact <<your name>> at <<phone number>>.
Thank you for your help!     

Sincerely,

MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type your name]
MACROBUTTON NoMacro [Click here and type your title]
